
  

 

 

Mrs. 

Dougherty’s 

Science 

Newsletter 

Announcements: Week of September 

9th 

 8th graders - Please make sure to 

bring in completed Handbook 

Acknowledgment and Health 

History Questionnaire Forms 

 Back to School Night – Lovely to 

meet so many parents! Thank 

you for coming out Tuesday 

night! 

 

Class Info: 

5th – 8th grade science classes are in 

full swing this week! We have been 

reviewing classroom expectations, 

filling out our syllabus with 

important course information, and 

setting up our interactive notebooks 

and google classrooms!  

Students in 6-8th were introduced to 

the data analysis and writing 

strategy we call CER, which stands 

for Claim, Evidence, and Reasoning 

when asked to interpret a data 

chart.  

All classes will be moving in to Lab 

Safety and will be required to pass a 

brief assessment before they will be 

permitted to participate in hands on 

activities and labs! 

Have a great weekend  

Mrs. Dougherty 

 

Contact Information: 

adougherty@avonschool.com 

Phone: 

732-775-4328 


